
Vashon Park District and Vashon Events present: 

Concerts in the Park 2014 
 

If you've never experienced the warmth of community at the cool nights of summer 
concerts in the park, you're in for a special treat. Join us for these magical evenings and 
enjoy the diversity of these amazing bands right here on Vashon Island. 
 
The Country Lips - Thursday, June 19th, 7pm, Ober Park. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SXdzLoO69tY 

Country Lips are a country-streaked Seattle nine-piece family-like band. They sound and play like classic 

country’s raucous and rowdy boys – and their live shows are becoming legendarily wild! 

Polecat - Thursday, July 10th, 7pm, Ober Park. 

http://www.polecatmusic.com/audio-video 

Polecat’s unique instrumentation enables them to seamlessly blend genres including bluegrass, country, 

celtic, rock, and world music into their sound. The core audience of Polecat is, well, everybody. 

Shakespeare in the Park - Othello - Thursday, July 24th, 7pm, Ober Park. 

GreenStage is Seattle's longest-running Shakespeare company. The talent of their artists, the beauty of the 

natural park spaces, and the imagination and participation of the audiences creates inspiring productions 

that allow everyone involved to experience live theatre, and Shakespeare in particular, in new ways.  

The Cumbieros - Thursday, August 7th, 7pm, Ober Park. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kl_aI459OHU 

The Cumbieros fuse traditional and contemporary South American cumbia with the modern sounds of ska 

and rock creating fun, high-energy music that drives everyone to the dance floor.  

Clinton Fearon - Thursday, August 28th, 7pm, Ober Park. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4aDgNdbikYM 

Clinton Fearon is counted among Jamaica's most talented musicians by peers and professionals in the 

Reggae music industry. His infectious bass riffs have always led the way, whether he is playing bass, guitar 

or percussion, singing lead vocals or providing background harmonies. 

Portage Fill - Thursday, September 4th, 7pm, Ober Park. 

Comprised of about 20 Islanders ranging from professional musicians to amateurs, the community 
musical group is celebrating its 41st anniversary this year by hosting a “Jazz for a Good Cause” Vashon 
charity fundraiser through the Concerts in the Park series.  

 
 

Concerts in the Park are the Vashon Park District’s way of bringing together the 
community to enjoy our open spaces. Produced by Vashon Events, we are pleased to 
bring you some of the hottest bands out of Seattle in a variety of genres, our special 
night of Shakespeare, and a season finale by Vashon’s Portage Philharmonic. Bring a 
picnic and a blanket and come out each concert to enjoy the summer evenings with 
your neighbors! 
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